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Christmas class parties and treats

In keeping with our current policy and in light of the following factors:

e Covid-19 and advice from the Department for Education ‘Holding COVID-19 safe events’,
e recognition of students with special dietary requirements and/or allergies, and

o different family beliefs and practices,

this year end of year class parties will not involve shared lunches. Classes will still have the
opportunity to gather together though to celebrate a terrific year of learning. Your child’s teacher
will provide further information as to your child’s class plans.

We know many of our students enjoy giving and receiving Christmas cards, often with a treat
attached such as a candy cane. In response to parent feedback we ask that students refrain from
attaching candy canes (or other lollies/treats) to greeting cards. If students wish to give treats as a
present, parents may hand these out at the end of the school day.

Thank you for your support and consideration.
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